
TO: Public Health & Safety Committee 

FROM: Jon Weiks, Chief of Police 

DATE: September 10, 2024 

SUBJECT: Police Strategic Growth Plan Discussion 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
There is no action required.  This is for discussion only. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
In June 2024 the police department provided the City Council a presentation of the 
completed 2025-2029 Tumwater Police Department Strategic Growth Plan (PSGP).  The 
Public Health and Safety Committee has additional questions and has requested an 
opportunity to discuss the PSGP further. The police department will be providing the 
Committee an overview of the process, timeline, and internal/external communications 
related to the development and publishing of the PSGP. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2023-2024 Strategic Priority:  “Provide and Sustain Quality Public Safety Services” 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
  
 This is for discussion only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
None  

 

 
6) Attachments: 
 

A. Focus Group Plan Outline 


